EAST BRUNSWICK ENDOSGOPY CENTER,ING

In order to comply with the new Medicare Conditions for Coverage,
we are obligated to inform you of:

Advance Directive (Living Wills)

As required by the New Jersey Department of Health, The Center will ask you if

you have an Advance Directive or Living Will, and if so do you wish to have a

copy placed in your medical records. However, during your care at the East Brunswick
Endoscopy Center your specific wishes related to your Advanced Directive or

Living will may be suspended if the attending physician deems it to be in your

best interest. If you do not have an Advance Directive or Living Will, the Center

can provide you with a form.

Patient Rights

A copy of your Patient Rights and Responsibilities is enclosed. The staff of East
Brunswick Endoscopy Center takes these rights and responsibilities very
seriously. Please review this document prior to your procedure and if you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at: - 732-238-4343

East Brunswick Endoscopy Center,Inc complies with applicable
Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis
of race, color, national origin, age, disability or sex.



